
Children’s Church will be happening each Sunday during worship!
Children will be dismissed following the children’s moment.

Let’s celebrate Pastor Liz’s installation! Sunday, April 14th, join us
for worship at 10 AM followed by brunch in fellowship hall.
PLEASE RSVP by Sunday, April 7th to Sarah in the office (716-483-
9825 or office@firstcov.church).

“The Chosen” Study: A weekly study held on Wednesdays at 7 PM
in the church sanctuary. Join us for a viewing of one episode of
“The Chosen” followed by a discussion. Everyone is welcome!

The office will be closed on Monday, April 8th. Enjoy watching the
solar eclipse!

There will be no 520Youth on April 7th or 8th.

Adult Sunday School will be held this Sunday after worship. It will
NOT be held on Sunday, April 17th.

If you have children who are interested in attending summer
camp at Mission Meadows this year, please contact the office. We
do have scholarship money available!

Pastor Liz will be beginning a six week Psalm 23 study beginning
May 2nd. It will be held on Thursdays at 1 PM. If you are interested
in attending, please sign up on the sign up sheet located on the
welcome tables or contact Sarah in the church office.

Announcements:


